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THE CARDS TRUST – SEASON TICKET OPPORTUNITY

The Cards Trust has been given an adult season ticket for 2016/2017 by a Trust Member and season ticket holder to raise funds for Boost The Budget. Our thanks to the individual for their generous offer to help raise funds for Woking FC.

We will be inviting bids over £200 by silent auction for the ticket for the remaining 20 games which equates to £360 for an adult pay as you watch entrance charge.

If you would like to bid please complete the form below and return to the Club Shop during/after today’s game or by mid-day Wednesday 24th August. You can also email to: Rupert.Phillips@Cardstrust.co.uk.

The successful bidder will be notified same day with the season ticket  presented before the Chester game on Bank Holiday Monday. 

Information below will only be used for the auction. 

Name:……………………………………………………………...

Contact details: Mobile/land line…………………………………

Email:……………………………………………………………….

BID: £……………..

Rupert Phillips

Chairman

Cards Trust

